
 

Browning Public Schools 

Board Agenda Request 

Meeting to Be Held: March 29, 2017 

_____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Recognition:   Students    Staff   Parents 

Information:   Building Report   Old Business   Superintendent’s Report 

Action:   Resignation    Hiring   Contract Service Agreements  

   Travel Out-of-State   Travel In State   Approvals 

   Termination   Legal Matters   Other:   

 This action request pertains to    Elementary (only)   High School/District Wide 

 

 

Date: March 21, 2017 

 

To: John Rouse From: Jennifer Wagner 

Superintendent Title: Browning Elementary School Principal  

 

Subject:  Acknowledgement of $500.00 Exxon Mobil Education Grant to BES for Math and Science materials  

 

FYI: BES has also received the following donations: 

Alvina & Hunter DeRoche Family donation for the backpack food program---$100.00 gift card to Teeples 

Jeanie Jeckell employee of PepsiCo-Pensylvania --donation of food for the backpack food program 

Carol Daigle, Vermont volunteer --donation of 20 boxes of used books for students give away to The Hutterite 

Colonies-(through Carlene Salois) and Browning Elementary. 

--------------------------------------------------------------- 

Hello Jennifer, 

  

My name is Jeanne Jeckell…..I am Kayla’s mother.  I work at Pepsico/Gatorade in Mountaintop, PA.  Every year 

our company puts together a goodie box for each employee that works here. It consists of all products that fall 

under the Pepsico umbrella (Frito Lay, Quaker Oats, Gatorade etc.)  In the past, we have helped out Feed-a-Friend 

& local churches etc.  I have asked the company to consider donating to your school if we had any left over, to 

help out with your backpack program or anyway you decide that can help out the kids.  The boxes contain cereal, 

Oatmeal, Granola Bars, Rice-a-Roni, and chips/munchies.  I just heard back today that I am able to ship out 2 

boxes to you, if this is something you would accept.  Please let me know.  I can get these sent out via UPS directly 

to you.  I would just need to know the school’s physical address. 

  

Thanks & I look forward to hearing back from you, 

 Jeanne Jeckell 

--------------------------------------------------------------- 

Over the past year and summer I've been collecting books to send out and wanted to confirm you would still want 

to receive them.  My contact with a member of the Rotary, who has allowed me to use his business Fed-Ex 

account is allowing me to continue using it. A few boxes I packed this spring are almost ready to go, but I do want 

to add more boxes with those. 

 

Let me know your thoughts. 

Carol Daigle - Colchester, VT 

 



 

 

 


